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2016/1355/P 05/09/2016  21:35:33 Residents of 1 - 4 Streatley Flats, situated just behind Heathside School have complained to Camden 

Council because of the alarming levels of noise we are facing from Heathside School.

The school changed the use of the auditorium in their original planning application document  

approved by Camden Council into 2 classorooms and are ruining the lives of the residents  of 1 to 4 

Streatley Flats with horrendous noise levels.  

There are also privacy issues with the school children regularly hanging out of what is supposed to be 

the schools Fire Exit and peering into our flats and garden.  It is now impossible to use the garden  

because of the combined noise, overlooking  and large amounts of debris being thrown into the garden 

from the school.  It is also impossible to work during the day in our flats, as our flats have now become 

part of Heathside classroom, because of the excessive noise from the lessons. 

During the planning consultation phase we were assured by the lead Architect and Melissa when we 

raised concerns about potential noise issues, that the space would be used as an auditorium and we 

would not face much noise, which is far from the truth.

Camden has still not addressed these current issues. 

If Hearthside is granted permission to make more changes their noise issue will continue to affect more 

properties behind the school.

If nothing is done I will escalate this matter further.
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